Date: Thu Dec 09, 1993 10:36 pm EST
From: Connie Weaver / MCI Communicati

TO: * Steven A Zecola / MCIT
Subject: Re: Update

Steve,

I am really sorry to see that you are really leaving. It really was a pleasure

to work with you. I hope that we will get together before you go.

We have had lots of questions from the street about you. You were well liked
and respected.

Please do me a favor if Linda or any other analyst call you send them to me.

Let’s get together before you go.

Connie B -
Date: Wed Oct 09, 1991 1:34 pm EDT.

From: Paul Celuch / MCIT Northeast Div.

TO: * Steven A Zecola / MCIT

Subject: Congratulations

Steve,
Congratulations and best wishes on your latest challenge.

In my 20 years in business, I have never worked with anyone
who was more focused or dedicated. Thanks!!

You will be missed!!
All The Business!!

Paul



